SHALLOTTE BOARD OF ALDERMEN

BUDGET WORKSHOP

APRIL 19, 2004

5:30 P.M.

The Shallotte Board of Aldermen met for a budget workshop on April 19, 2004 at 5:30 p.m. in the council chambers of the Shallotte Town Hall with Mayor Gerald Long presiding.

Aldermen present:  Sara McCullough, Jim Roach, Jerry Jones, Buddy Kelly and Rick Branning

Aldermen absent:  None

Staff present:  Sandy Hewett, Mimi Gaither and Tim Owens

Mayor Long called the meeting to order.  A motion was made by Buddy Kelly seconded by Jim Roach to open the meeting.  Motion carried 5 yes 0 no.

Administrator Owens reviewed the proposed expenditures and revenues for the upcoming 2004/2005 Fiscal Year Budget.  No formal action was taken.  Alderman McCullough asked that Finance Officer Mimi Gaither provide a breakdown of the current fund balance: 1) what was done last year, 2) year to date and 3) proposed.

A motion was made by Jim Roach seconded by Rick Branning to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  Motion carried 5 yes 0 no.

Respectfully submitted,

__________________________________________________

Town Clerk                                                                  Date

